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Good afternoon to the committee.

I'm writing today with my support of House Bill 2001, as I feel that local bans on duplexes,
triplexes and fourplexes are dramatically harming our regional ability to both fight climate
change and allow for an equitable housing market. Striking down these local bans will be a
great step towards market-rate construction that is necessary in communities throughout
Oregon.

Thanks for your consideration.

Cheers,
Alex Johnson
1605 SE 22nd Ave, Portland, OR 97214
503-504-9668
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